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 MEDIA RELEASE  
 

 
November 12, 2014 
 
Contact:  Greg Goodale, Solid Waste Division Chief  
 

All County of Hawai‘i Solid Waste Transfer Stations and Landfills will 
be closed for the following Holidays: 

 
Thanksgiving Day – November 27, 2014 – Thursday  

Christmas Day – December 25, 2014 – Thursday 
New Years Day – January 1, 2015 – Thursday  

 
The County of Hawaii's 21 Transfer Stations throughout the Big Island and both the 
Pu’uanahulu and South Hilo Sanitary Landfills will be closed on Thanksgiving Day, 
Christmas Day and New Year’s Day. 
 
We respectfully ask your kokua and please don’t litter or illegally dump any materials at 
the closed transfer stations. Have a safe and happy holiday. 
 
For more information, please call the Solid Waste Division at 961-8270. 


